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Friday 17th February 2023 
 

LENT MONDAY WORSHIP and BISHOP WALK 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On the last Blue Bulletin, we shared some information from Reverend Matthew about two 

different church events happening after half term. As we are now closer to these events taking 

place I wanted to take the opportunity to give you a little more information about these events. 

Thinking of Lent 

Prayer-A time to start afresh. 
Each Monday from February 27th until March 27th you are invited to gather from 8.40 for a 9am 
short time of prayer at All Saints Church – “help get set up for the week”...all welcome, arrive early 
for tea/ coffee. School staff will walk down to Church once the gate has closed to collect any 
children that have gone to church to engage with this worship and bring them back to school. This 
will not affect attendance.  
 
Bishop's Pilgrimage 
The Bishop of Leicester, Martyn Snow will be starting his Leicestershire Lent Pilgrimage walking 
sacred places on Sunday 26th from Anstey, walking to Thurcaston across the fields to Cropston 
then Bradgate Park. Join anywhere en route gathering at 9am at St Mary's Anstey or 10.30am at 
All Saints, Thurcaston. Our local walk is themed Ancient Bridges and Martyrs. Mrs Knox will be 
taking part and all families who want to meet the Bishop or take part in the walk are welcome. 
Children must have parent carer supervision.  
 
For more information about either please feel free to contact Reverend Matthew Gough, via his 

email revgough@gmail.com  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Applebee 

Headteacher and SENCO 
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